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3900 Woodlake Blvd., Suite 309, Lake Worth, FL  33463
Ph: (561) 641-8554 / Fx: (561) 641-9448
 

SIERRA DEL MAR PROPERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 

2025 BUDGET MEETING NOTICE

To All Members: 				                                                                    November 1, 2024						            
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, in accordance with the bylaws of the Association, whereby the Board of Directors of the Association will consider the adoption of the 2025 Proposed Budget on the following date, time and location:

DATE:		Thursday, November 21, 2024
TIME:		7:00 P.M.
LOCATION: 	Sugar Sand Park 
300 S Military Trail, 
Boca Raton, FL 33486

Please note the Budget Meeting is a meeting of the Board of Directors.  Although you are not required to attend or vote on the budget, the meeting is open to all members who wish to attend.  

The proposed budget will be emailed prior to the meeting, and copies will be available at the meeting. Should the proposed budget be accepted without changes, that copy shall serve as your copy of the 2025 budget; or you may request a copy of the approved budget by submitting your request to ResidentServices@grsmgt.com .

AGENDA
1. Roll Call, Establish Board Quorum
2. Proof of notice Affidavit
3. Presentation of the 2025 Budget
4. Board Discussion
5. Member Q&A
6. Vote on Adoption of 2025 Budget
7. Adjournment

Very truly yours,

David Slavin, LCAM
On behalf of the Board of Directors
Sierra Del Mar Property Owners’ Association, Inc.
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